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TDD: (510) 238-7629

To: President De La Fuente, Honorable Members of the City Council
From:  Mayor Ronald V. Dellums

Date:  3/1/2007

Re:  Rink Management Contract

[ have been advised by staff that the City Council has been unable to reach a positive
resolution to the proposed Rink Management Contract.

While | fully reserve my rights under Section 200 of the Charter, as a matter of
general principle, | believe that the City Council should endeavor to resolve these
types of matters without my involvement.

| am therefore asking the Council to take another try at exercising its authority over
this contract at the next appropriate opportunity

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
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Ronald V. Deliums
Mayor
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